WUFC Parent/Player Interaction Agreement

- Communicate with your player off the field.
- Listen and be supportive and positive.
- o Be supportive of officials, coaches, the team, and the club.
- Do not attempt to communicate verbally or non-verbally with your player during practices or competitions. This means NO COACHING FROM THE SIDELINES.

Parent/Coach Interaction

The following procedures are in place to resolve player issues or concerns, including playing time.

- The player should first have discussion with his/her coaches about any issues or playing time. The player and coaches should have the discussion at a reasonable time and place agreed upon by both. Our coaches are always open to discussion that will help the player and the team.
- 2. If questions or concerns remain, the parents may contact the coach to arrange a meeting with the player, parent, coaches, and board member. The meeting must include the player. The contact and the meeting must be at least 24 hours after the conclusion of a game/tournament.
- 3. If issues remain after the player/parent/coach meeting the parent may request a meeting with the player, parent, coaches, board member and the WUFC Board President. Both the player and parents must be present at the meeting and must be prepared to get direct feedback from the coaches and/or WUFC President.

POLICY: A parent must have a discussion with their player prior to contacting a coach. Do not call, email, or contact the coach unless the discussion with your player has taken place. Coaches have been instructed to ask if the conversation has happened before continuing with any conversation with the parent. No further discussion will occur until the player/parent discussion has taken place.

POLICY: If a parent approaches any coach or staff member at a tournament about playing time or coaching decisions, their player will be required to sit out the next game.